5 ATTACHMENT 2

From: Julie and Bret  [mailto:julieandbret@nc.rr.com]
Sent: Saturday, October 14, 2006 2:51 PM

To: Kumar Neppalli

Subject: resident only permit parking

Dear Mr. Neppalli,

I would like to request resident only permit parking for Gooseneck Rd. Last year
when Whitehead Circle and WhiteheadRd were designated you forgot to add our
street. Unfortunately, all the folks have already started parking in front of my
house for the exhibition basketball game last night. I would like to have this done
as soon as possible as the start of the real basketball season is fast approaching.
Please call or emailme if you have any further questions.

Thank you for your time.
Best regards,

Julie and BretJennings

2 Gooseneck Rd

Chapel Hill, NC 27514
(919) 219-3741



